
 

A Bulletin for the Bank-hub 

Dear Members, 

As you probably know, there has been a strong demand for some proper 

structure to replace our former in-town banking facilities.   Mole Valley has taken 

notice and is now requesting information from the bereft customers to see what 

could be managed.    There is a very simple questionnaire to fill in which I did try 

to attach to this email but could not do.   However, by entering in your search bar 

at the top of the page <molevalleyforbusiness.co.uk/bank-survey> you will be 

able to access it for yourself.   It would also be most helpful if you could print it 

out for those of your neighbours or friends who do not use email. 

The email I received also asked us to watch out for people who are still trying to 

use their bank, face to face, but not being able to because they cannot get into 

Epsom or elsewhere.   I have written to my contact, Candida Goulden, and asked 

her to send 50 copies of the questionnaire to Amy Rieley in the Institute.    Amy 

reminded me that completed questionnaires could be put in the LCA postbox* at 

the Institute or in a special post box erected in the Swan Centre or, of course, sent 

by Royal Mail.    The closing date is 30 June 2023. 

I do hope something comes from this useful initiative. 

Normal Bulletin will follow later! 

With best wishes, 

Caroline Brown. 

*The Post Box I am referring to is not the front door, but one of the large group of 

boxes within the building down a corridor on the right and on the ground floor. 


